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Julia Street Construction Work To Begin Soon 

 

 

The Sewerage and Water Board in coordination with the City of New Orleans, Department of Public 

Works, as part of the FEMA funded Roads to Recovery Program, will embark upon a major 

infrastructure initiative to enhance water service and roadway conditions. Construction will begin on 

November 13, 2013. 

 

The first phase of the work will include excavation of the roadway and the replacement of 380 L.F. of 

a 12” water main located on Julia Street from Magazine to Camp Street.  Backfilling the excavation 

and temporary paving will follow. The Sewerage and Water Board work will be followed by the 

Department of Public Works and will include permanent paving of the roadway and may also include 

installation of American with Disabilities Act compliant curb, ramps and sidewalks or road work 

performed by the LDOTD’s Paths to Progress.  

 

During the construction, residents may expect heavy equipment moving through the area, as well as, 

traffic detours. Generally, the contractor will work very hard to lessen the inconvenience to 

businesses, residents and motorists. 

 

Boh Bros. Construction Company will be performing this work on behalf of the Sewerage and Water 

Board. Working hours will be from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday – Friday. For more information, 

please feel free to contact the Sewerage and Water Board’s office of Community and 

Intergovernmental Relations at 504-269-7978. 
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